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December 4, 2006

Lenox Bowman
12955 22 Mile Road
Shelby, Michigan 48315

Dear Mr. Bowman,

I am writing to congratulate and inform you that the “Friends of Wetzel Park™ has been chosen
by the Macomb Conservation District Directors to receive the 2006 Teamwork award! The
directors chose a recipient each year that has worked on environmental or agricultural projects
with other groups. This award will be presented to you as President of Friends of Wetzel Park, at
our district’s annual dinner meeting on January 31, 2007. That event will be held at Maniaci’s
Banquet Center in Richmond and you will receive two complementary dinner tickets to attend. 1
will send you more information a little later.

You and your group have done a tremendous amount of work at Wetzel Park and deserve to be
recognized. We also hope that this will draw the public’s attention to the importance of Wetzel
Park.

I will need some help from you in getting some background information on the “Friends of
Wetzel Park™, the work that has been done by your group and pictures that I can use in our
annual report. I hope that you will be willing to write an article or give me information that I can
put together an article on the what, where, how and who’s of your group.

Please call me and we can discuss this further or e-mail me the information at:
macombed@klondvke.net

Sincerely,

Ms. Alane Rowley, Em




